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D i n g l e  C o t t a g e  C o m e s  B a c k  O n l i n e  

Built in 1941 by Mrs. Eliza Dingle, the Dingle cottage was an early 

structure on Turner Homes property.  It fell into disrepair and was not 

habitable for many years.  But in 2023, we started bringing this house 

back to life.  First, a complete roof rebuild and then we moved 

through each zone of the house until the interior was completed     

earlier this year. You will notice that we tried to keep the flavor of the 

original home, while upgrading important things like plumbing and 

the bathroom. We put new flooring throughout and upgraded the  

heating system. This house will soon be available for a new resident.     

H o w  D o  Yo u  R e a l l y  F e e l ?   

Check out what some of our residents are saying about Turner Homes.  

“...We  are experiencing wonderful peace, security and care that we hadn’t had for a long time”   Foch Fuller 

“My wife and I love our safe home at Turner Retirement Homes”  George Wright 

“The atmosphere is refreshing...thankful for a safe affordable place to live” Barbara Robb 

“This is a loving Christian community—manifested in many ways” Loretta Warner 

“I am beyond delighted. Each day is a reminder of all I feel gifted with by living here.” Judy Rose 

“A unique jewel found in the Willamette Valley offering housing options for Christians.” Gary and Melody Taylor 

“My family finds great comfort in knowing that I am happy and living at TRH.” Karen Ziese 

In preparation for improvements to our    

open spaces, we put the word out that we 

were looking for some new picnic tables.  

Friends of Turner Homes and members 

of Stone Creek Christian Church in    

Oregon City, Don McGrady and         

Bill Smith, came through in a big way 

and built five new heavy-duty tables for 

the residents. Bill has been instrumental 

in helping us assess some of our building 

issues as well. It is awesome to have  

people out there ready to use their gifts 

for the Kingdom!    

T a b l e s  D o n a t e d  F o r  O p e n  S p a c e  U s e  

 

2 4 - A c r e  C l e a n - u p  P r o j e c t   

Last November we hired a company to help us clear 
underbrush on much of our 24-acres of undeveloped 
land.  Our goal is to put nature trails in place, with 
places to stop along the way for prayer or maybe even 
a picnic lunch.  Some of our residents love walking, 
and this will be a great new space to explore. Contact 
the office if you want to help with this project.   
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